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August 16, 1974

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia,

Now that the dust has begun to settle, I want to per-
sonally thank you for the support of G. I. Forum during
our recent teacher pay raise dispute. You have never
lacked the courage of your convictions and I recognize
your sincere moral commitment to the improvement of
American public school education.

Our Association is indebted to you for your help when
few would come forward and we look forward to future
cooperative ventures with your group.

Sfi/ncerely,

Geor Kirk
President
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cc: Dr. Clotilde Garcia
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